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The Induction Programme for Trainees in the Non-Public Practice Sector was held on 30th and
31st January 2019 at CA Sri Lanka. The two day training programme was organized by the CA
Sri Lanka Students Training and Skills Development Committee. A total of 100 CA Sri Lanka
trainees who are undergoing training in non-public practice sector organizations of CA Sri Lanka
participated at the event. The two day programme comprised of a total of 15 technical sessions
which was conducted by 13 resource persons.
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